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months, we will examine this further and provide Treasury with suggested options for streamlining enforcement 
actions, such as extending existing infringement notice provisions. 
We look forward to continuing to work with Government in support of improving productivity. I am, of course, happy 
to elaborate and discuss further. 
 

Yours sincerely 

John Lonsdale 
 




